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15 May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Training in Basic Life Support for parents and carers 

 

We are pleased to inform parents and carers that the school is organising a training 

programme for parents / carers in Basic Life Support. This training will be done by one of our 

parents and will be held on Wednesday 21st June at 6:30pm in the school hall. 

 

Please fill in the attached slip to let us know whether or not you are able to attend, and return 

it to the Office asap. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Jane Barnes 

Headteacher 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I will / will not attend the Basis Life Support Training on Wednesday, 21st June 2023. 

 

Singnature………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Name of Parent / Carer …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name of child ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Child’s Base…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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